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Hello, Mr. Luckett,

This email is referencing the notice I received  for 1313 Johnson Rd, Case # 20-RSUB-0004,
20-WAIVER-0071, 20-VARIANCE-900

I am the HOA President of Summit at Polo Fields which will abut the project along Brasslin
Lane and which may have a road opening at the end of Taunton Vale Road and Brasslin Ave..
My interest in this project has to do with several issues:

1. How long is the project projected to last? If done in phases, when is the closest area to
Brasslin Ave. projected to begin and end work/building?
2. How can our residents be protected from any damage due to blasting, etc.?
3. How close in proximity will new homes be to Brasslin Ave.?
4. Will there be any kind of "barrier" between Braslin Ave. and the "revised" subdivision

Thank you!

On Behalf of Summit at Polo Fields,

Hala Aphaivongs,
HOA President
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